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Representative Smith  
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
HB 2998 

Relating to the language of documents 
submitted to the Secretary of State for filing 

 

HB 2998 requires the Secretary of State to make business filing forms available in five of 

the most commonly spoken languages in Oregon. This includes Spanish, Chinese, 

Vietnamese, Russian, and Korean. 

 

The measure increases the Secretary of State’s Other Funds limitation by $50,000. This 

funding will be used to translate 70 business filing forms into these languages. The forms 

will be available at the Secretary of State’s Corporation Division public counter and also 

available online as PDFs. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 2998 be amended by the - A6 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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